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The greatest threat to our planet is the belief that someone else will save it.”— 

Robert Swan 

Dear Parents 

Let’s join hands to make a difference! As part of our Earth Hour initiative, we request 

that you switch off your lights from 8:00 PM to 8:05 PM on 22nd April’25.This small act 

can help reduce energy consumption and promote sustainability. This initiative is being 

promoted by our Honourable Chief Minister Ms. Rekha Gupta. . 

What can we do ? 

- Switch off lights, electronics, and appliances during this 5-minute period 

- Encourage family, friends, and colleagues to participate. 

- Take these moments  to appreciate the beauty of the stars and the night sky. It will 

become a memorable time for all with a purpose.  

 

Together, We Can Make a Difference.. 

By participating in this initiative, we can demonstrate our commitment to environmental 

conservation and inspire others to take action. 

 

Thanks and Regards  

Team BBPSRH 

 


